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Hi friends of Congo4Tomorrow,
Last year was exciting for us and we owe it to you for your ongoing support. As

we are starting a new year, we want to give you a recap of our activities in 2021.

OCTOBER NEWS
ANNOUNCEMENT

We launched a new campaign

called "One class, One desk, One

toilet" aiming at improving the

school environment for our

children and teachers.
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